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Notice of Opportunity for Public Comment - Route 114 Bridge Replacement

Route 114 Bridge Replacement over Dexter Creek in Stoddard County

Notice of Opportunity for Public Comment
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The Missouri Department of Transportation is seeking public input regarding a
proposed project to replace the Route 114 bridge over Dexter Creek in Dexter,
Missouri. Although the bridge is safe for travel, this 90-year-old structure is
considered to be in poor condition. The bridge is in need of replacement, and the
project is currently in the design phase.

The project will require acquisition of approximately 0.06 acres of new right-of-
way from the northwest corner of the parcel associated with Dexter’s East Park,
in an area that does not contain any recreational features or uses. 

This project is currently scheduled to go out for contractor bids as part of
MoDOT’s December 2026 letting with construction expected during the 2027
construction season. The road and bridge at the existing bridge location on Route
114 will be closed for approximately 70 days during construction. Local roads
available for a short, 1-mile detour include Route 25, Stoddard Street and
Clements Street in Dexter, Missouri. Using state routes, the detour would total
approximately 13.5 miles and includes Route 25, U.S. 60, Route FF and Route
114.

Individuals and organizations wishing to comment on the project may do so by 
Wednesday, July 24 the following ways:

Online: modot.org/form/114DexterCreek
Facebook: facebook.com/MoDOTSoutheast/
X/Twitter: twitter.com/MoDOTSoutheast
Mail (postmarked by July 24):

Missouri Department of Transportation

ATTN: Donna Philpot

2675 North Main Street

Sikeston, MO 63801

MoDOT is committed to providing equal access for all participants. If you need a
reasonable accommodation, please contact MoDOT Customer Service at 888
ASK MODOT (1-888-275-6636) by Friday, July 19. Persons who are deaf or hard
of hearing may contact MoDOT’s External Civil Rights department through Relay
Missouri Services at (800) 735-2966 or 7-1-1 (Toll Free – TTY).

For more information, please contact MoDOT’s Customer Service Center toll-free
at 1-888 ASK MoDOT (275-6636).
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